From: USGBC South Carolina <southcarolina=usgbc.org@mail237.atl121.mcsv.net> on
behalf of USGBC South Carolina <southcarolina@usgbc.org>

Sent: Monday, January 9, 2017 11:43 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Want to learn more about LEED v4? 1/26 In Columbia
E :E‘\vaz\':v:"\;c‘:;v:ydmov;«&nad pictures. To help protect your privacy, Outiook prevented automatic download of this.

USGBC South Carolina News & Events

COLUMBIA, SC EVENT
CEU EVENT - JANUARY 24th

In this one-hour presentation you will learn about the changes that come with the latest release of
the LEED rating system. As with each iteration of the checklist, version 4 raises the bar in many
categories. In addition to increased requirements, this version also introduces a new category,
“Location and Transportation.”

The course will start with a quick comparison of LEED V3 to V4, highlighting the credits we already

know and understand. This will progress into the credits that have the same premise but have



increased the requirements directly or through referenced documents. Information will be provided
on all of the new credits and prerequisites to give a general understanding of the intent and

requirements for each.

REGISTER NOW
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